To all employees 
If you’re a new employee, you may be interested to hear about the short courses being held at Darley College, starting in October. We have several places reserved on these for staff, and they tend to be popular. Contact me or speak to your manager if you would like to be considered.
The same courses will run as in previous years and these are:

· Accountancy 

· Word Processing (Beginners)
· Word Processing (Advanced)

· Presentation

· Dealing with Difficult Customers

There is a new course running this year you might be interested in. The course is called ‘Marketing in an electronic age’ and is specifically aimed at people working in a wide variety of industries who are interested in knowing more about the role of the Internet in selling and marketing today. 
The prospectus points out how important it is for organisations to take the World Wide Web into account when putting together their marketing strategy. As it explains, even if you use the Web for no other purpose, you can find out more about your competitors from their websites than from almost any other source. 
The course takes a detailed look at how the Web has developed, from its first hesitant steps to the situation we have today, when there are literally millions of websites available for people to browse through and visit. 
